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Assault and Battery  

Intentional engagement in conduct that causes another to be reasonably apprehensive of 
immediate bodily harm or anyone who intentionally or recklessly touches another person 
causing bodily harm or when done in a rude, hostile, insulting or angry manner is prohibited  

 
Bicycles, Mopeds, and Motorcycles  

Do not ride bicycles or mopeds on sidewalks. Bicycles and mopeds are to be stored in the racks 
outside the building. Do not put them in stairwells or chain them to stair rails, fences, or posts 
because it is a hazard. Facilities Services and University of Kansas Public Safety will remove 
and impound any bicycle or moped whose owner violates these rules. No motorcycles, mopeds, 
or gasoline-operated machines of any type are allowed inside buildings; if found, these will be 
removed at the owner's expense. Any damage caused by or expenses incurred because of use, 
storage or placement of the bike, moped or motorcycle will be the responsibility of the owner.   

Burglary 
 
The unlawful entry of a Student Housing facility or student room or secured space with intent to 
commit a larceny or a felony; breaking and entering with intent to commit a larceny; 
safecracking, lock tampering or picking; and all attempts to commit any of the aforementioned is 
prohibited. 

Businesses  
 
No private business shall be established or operated on the premises of any university-owned 
housing.  
 

Common Area Furniture  

Common area furniture is not to be taken to student rooms, suites, or apartments. Common 
area furniture should not be moved from one common area to another. This deprives other 
residents of the furniture and is considered theft of property. If common area furniture is found in 
rooms or apartments, costs to relocate the furniture may be assessed to the residents of the 
space where the furniture is discovered.  
 
 
Cooperation with Staff  
 
Cooperation with any staff member's reasonable request is expected of all residents and their 
guests. This includes surrendering your KUID card upon request and complying with 
instructions when staff members are performing jobs tasks. Completing assigned sanctions for 
policy violations is required.  
 
Disorderly or Disruptive Conduct  
 
Students should not engage in disruptive or disorderly conduct or harassing, lewd, indecent, or 
obscene conduct or expression. This includes but is not limited to activities that are excessively 
noisy or disrupt other residents.  


